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Little Stoke Primary School

Little Stoke Lane

Little Stoke

South Gloucestershire

BS34 6HY

Tel. 01454 866522
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Headteacher: Mrs A Sargent

Website:   www.littlestokeps.co.uk    

Email: admin@littlestokeps.co.uk
                                                                                                                                                                          21st November 2018
Dear Parent/Carer

YEAR 6 – Parent Event
I am writing to let you know that on Tuesday 27th November we will be running a parent event for year 6. We would like to invite you to join us between 1.45 and 3.00pm to help the children to build World War 2 bomb shelters. We will be going out into the school forest to use natural resources to build a model-sized shelter to protect the figure they are given.

As we are going outside, all children will need to bring in clothes to change into which are suitable. They will need wellies or boots and clothing that they don’t mind getting dirty. The weather forecast is dry but cold so all children will need a warm clothing as we will be outside for most of the afternoon.
We would love it if you could join us and so would the children. You should have received a personalised invite from them as well as this letter. If you have any natural materials at home that you feel may help, then please feel free to bring them along.

I look forward to seeing you next week,
.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Glover  -  Year 6 Class Teacher

  


